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Trick or Treat We Love to Eat!�         It’s that time of year again and our Halloween party will be on Wednesday October 30 at 2:15.  Please be on the lookout for a note coming home explaining the details of the party and parade.  I have Jessica Haid(Joey) down for treats,  Brandi Shaffer(Dawson/Jaden) down for paper plates/napkins and Lori Quaney(Trever) down for drinks. I have opened a discussion Forum on our blog.  Go to the “What’s the scoop” page under the “more…” tab.  This is also where you will find our monthly newsletters.








Parent/Teacher Conferences


October 29-30


Attending conferences is crucial.  If you are unable to attend conferences during your scheduled time please reschedule with me.  I will be sending home a slip with available meeting times for students who did not attend.  Circle the time that works best for you to reschedule your conference and send it back with your student. 


Get your laugh on! (��What do witches put on their hair?


-Scare spray��Where did the goblin throw the football?


-Over the ghoul line











	





Classroom Blog


Make sure you check out our classroom blog.  It is the website on the magnet handed out on back to school night. It can keep you up to date with things that are going on inside our classroom.  Keep your eyes open for activities students can do outside of school that our linked to what we are doing in class.  For example, educational computer games, projects, experiments, extra practice, state testing preparation, etc.  Please be patient as this is new and is a work in progress.  It takes a great amount of time to start up. The link to our page is as follows: � HYPERLINK "http://fascinatingfourthgrade.weebly.com/index.html" ��http://fascinatingfourthgrade.weebly.com/index.html�





Red Wheel Pick up


     �Please remember that Redwheel pick up is on Wednesday, Oct. 2nd from 3:30pm-6:00pm in the school cafeteria.  I'd like to give a special thanks to all of those who participated.  The money raised helps our PTO purchase school supplies so that families at BES don’t have to.
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